Route 1
Kimberly,Idaho
83341

Oct. 19,1967

Dr. Arthur Jelineck
University of Arizona
Dept. of Anthropology
Tueson, Arizona 85721

Dear Art:

Thanks so much for sending the publications, which
are really important contributions to the profession. I
have enjoyed reading them and am delizhted to note your
continued interest in Lithics.

Just had a most enjoyable fifteen days visit with our
mutual friend, Prancois Bordes., We used all the time for
a work session and enjoyed experimenting with a variety of
stoneworking techniquex, but the time was too short to ac-
complish all we had in mind. HMarie is working on a possible
lithic technology conference in Calgary in March and if this
does jell both Bordes and I will hope that you can attend,

As you know, you have chosen a fine university, staffed

with personnel with both background and enthusiasm. Now that
you are in the West, I will look forward to seeing you more
often.

Svelyn and I send you our best wishes,

Very sincerely yours,

Don Z.Crabtree
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